
Mr. Avedis Choo l faian 
175 June Street 
Worcester, Mass . 01602 

Dear Mr. Choo1faian: 

June 2, 1975 

Ve greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stew rdship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that p rpose. 

Our receipt #21 67 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambou ian 
Executive Director 


